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	memorandum


	Date:
	July 21, 2015


	TO:
	MEMBERS, State Board of Education


	FROM:
	TOM TORLAKSON, State Superintendent of Public Instruction


	SUBJECT:
	California Assessment of Student Performance and Progress: Primary Language Assessment Stakeholder Meetings and Online Survey Report


Summary of Key Issues

In January 2015, the California Department of Education, in collaboration with the current California Assessment of Student Performance and Progress testing contractor, convened two two-day meetings in Sacramento to obtain input from California primary language assessment stakeholders regarding the development of a new primary language assessment aligned with the California State Standards (CSS). As a follow-up to the stakeholder meetings, an online survey was sent in February through various professional and community organizations. The main goal of the online survey was to offer the general public, who could not attend the meetings, an opportunity to offer individual input for the development of primary language assessments aligned with the CSS.
The complete report, including an executive summary, procedures, and results is provided as an attachment. 
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